Note on Collective Worship

Papers sent out in advance of the SACRE meeting held on the 21 November 2022 included an agenda item with supporting papers on the issue of non-religious, and fully inclusive assembles in UK Schools. Supporting documentation was branded as being West Sussex County Council Guidance and were initially published on this site alongside the agenda for the meeting.

SACRE does not have a remit to make local arrangements and deviate from national guidance on the form of collective worship. The matter was therefore determined to fall outside the terms of reference and powers of SACRE and so was withdrawn from the agenda.

For this reason, the papers which had been submitted, including Proposed Guidance for West Sussex Schools have been removed from the site.